
 

OCA Women’s Coaching Initiative 

The Ontario Cycling Association is proud to announce the launch of several initiatives focused 

on increasing female cycling coaches in Ontario.  These initiatives are supported through Quest 

for Gold funding administered by the Coaching Association of Ontario.    

 

Subsidy for Completion of NCCP Course 

Female coaches will be eligible to apply for up to 70% subsidy [max. value of $70/course]* 

Requirements 

a) Must hold a UCI License with the Ontario Cycling Association  

b) Must have previously completed a minimum of one (1) cycling specific NCCP course 

c) Only eligible for cycling specific courses within the NCCP Introduction to Competition stream  

d) Applicants are eligible to apply for a subsidy for a maximum of two (2) courses  

*Limited funding available – completed on a first come first served basis  

Application Process 

Email the following information to Chantal Thompson [chantal.thompson@ontariocycling.org]: 

1) Provide your NCCP# 

2) Provide a brief summary of your current coaching involvement to date  

3) Indicate the course you are wanting to attend [ http://www.ontariocycling.org/oca-

coaching/upcoming-courses/]  
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Professional Development Opportunity  

Female coaches may apply for support to assist with travel and other expense to attend a camp or 

competition under the mentorship of a Team Ontario, Team Canada, or other high level coach [Max. 

of $400/coach]    

Requirements 

a) Applicant must hold a UCI License with the Ontario Cycling Association  

b) Applicant must have previously completed a minimum of one (1) cycling specific NCCP course  

Application Process 

Email Michael Suraci [michael.suraci@ontariocycling.org] with the following information: 

1) Your NCCP# 

2) A brief summary of your current coaching involvement to date  

3) A summary of the project you would like to attend 

4) Names of the lead coach(es) for the project 

5) Highlight three (3) learning objectives you would like to gain through this project 

6) Provide a budget for the costs you are looking to be covered 

 

Women’s Coaching Conference  

The OCA is excited to announce the hosting of the Women’s Coaching Conference on December 9, 2018 

at the Mattamy National Cycling Centre.  This one-day conference will include a series of presenters 

covering topics applicable to today’s cycling athletes.  Workshops will be delivered both in-class and 

through interactives activities.  Accommodations can be provided for those delegates attending from 

over 100Km away. 

Registration Fee [OCA Member]: $60.00 (includes lunch)  

Registration Fee [Non-OCA Member upon approval]: $100 (incudes lunch) 

Registration link available in October at http://www.ontariocycling.org/oca-coaching/upcoming-

courses/  
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